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BOOLAROO PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Well, hard as it is to believe we have come to the end of another school year. This will be our last newsletter for 

2017. It has been a busy term with many things to celebrate. I’ve been reading lots of reports and enjoyed sharing 

the success, effort and growth the children have made this year. 

Students from Years 1 to Years 6 will be resuming school in 2018 on Tuesday 30th January with our new 

Kindergarten students starting on Wednesday 31st January. We are looking forward to seeing everyone in full school 

uniform in 2018, including black shoes. Wearing the appropriate uniform gives us a united and proud representation 

to all in the community and a sense of belonging to the children.  

2017 has been an extremely busy but productive year and we 

look forward to a new one filled with exciting learning 

opportunities, continuing friendships and many new magical 

memories. On behalf of the staff of Boolaroo Public School and 

myself  we would like to wish the community and parents of 

Boolaroo a very safe and happy holidays, Merry Xmas and a 

Happy New Year. 

Louise Wrightson 

Principal 

 

 

The new communication tool for Boolaroo PS is here! In 2018 this will be the main avenue of communication 

between the school and our community. It will be used for submission of absence notifications, permission notes,  

newsletter, alerts and updating of events.  If you have not done so already please down load the App to your phone 

and take a look at what is available to use.  Office staff are currently training in the app so lots of “TEST” items will 

be sent out for us to view and lean with. Thanks for helping! 

Sharks News     Woo Hoo!! The year has nearly come to an end. It has been such an amazing and wonderful year 

with these beautiful children. Thank you so much to all of the Sharks for always keeping me on my 

toes and for being so crazy and entertaining. I have loved each and every minute of it. 

Congratulations to all students on their awards at Presentation Day and we’re all very excited to 

see you perform at our Christmas Concert.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE, and Happy Holidays!!!  

Miss Webb 
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Seals News The Seals have had a very busy few weeks getting ready for Christmas. We 

have been researching Santa Claus and found out that he use to 

wear green! We have also been decorating our classroom with 

amazing Christmas craft. We have some very talented artists in our 

room. I still find it hard to believe the year is coming to an end. It 

has been a pleasure teaching the Seals and I wish all students and 

their families a safe and Merry Christmas. 

Love Mrs Geres  

Dolphin News     Wow, what a year! It is hard to believe that we are already 

approaching the end of term. We’ve had such a wonderful year in 

the Dolphin room and all of the students have worked exceptionally hard. I am so proud of 

everyone’s achievements and it has genuinely 

been a pleasure getting to know everyone and 

teaching them this year. I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful 

classroom helpers, in particular Myra for coming in every week to 

read with our students and Hilary for her work with the PaTCH 

program. Your dedication to our students is greatly appreciated. I hope everyone has a wonderful holiday and I 

look forward to seeing you all again in 2018.     

Merry Christmas! Mrs Wilkinson  

Thank you for welcoming me into your class and for allowing me to get to know each and every one of you. Have 

a Merry Christmas and keep safe over the holidays with your families and friends. 

Mrs Dykes             

Jellyfish News          Wow! It is so hard to believe that the year is almost over. I am so proud of the Jellyfish and all                             

they have achieved in 2017. They have been kind and caring friends to each other throughout the 

year and have been so enthusiastic in all our learning activities. They have learnt a lot, faced 

many challenges but have been persistent and have worked super hard to reach their goals. It 

has been an absolute pleasure teaching every single one of my superstars and it has been so 

much fun watching them learn new things and grow throughout the year. The past few weeks we 

have been really enjoying Christmas craft and we were all so excited to meet our cheeky class 

elves, Twinkle and Jingle, as well as our reindeer, Starlight. They have been creating lots of 

mischief in our classroom and have been having parties, picnics and marshmallow bubble baths! Together we 

have created this Christmas acrostic poem describing all of the things we love about the holiday! We are looking 

forward to a well-earned rest and can’t wait to see what 2018 brings us.  

Crunching candy canes, cakes, chocolates and cookies 

Happy holidays to all…. HO HO HO! 

Rushing reindeers run on the roof and Rudolph races through the sky 

Ice skating in an icy igloo 

Shiny snowflakes fall sideways onto the snowman 

Tinsel trees twinkle in our lounge rooms 

Merry Christmas to all!  

Angels are always smiling in the sparkly night 

Santa slides down the chimneys and his sleigh is full of presents for our stockings 

Thank you so much to all of the Jellyfish families for all of your support throughout 2017. I have enjoyed getting 

to know each special family and have created a lot of memories with you and your children. Thank you also to our 

volunteers that have helped us throughout the year, we truly appreciate your time and effort. 

Miss McCaw  



BRING YOUR LIBRARY BOOKS BACK or Santa will put coal in 

your stocking!!!...and Mrs Burke will withhold your borrowing 

rights for 2018 till they are returned please. 

 

Year 6  

Please make sure you have updated details for your child`s 

Opal card for 2018. 

 

2018 Book packs We hope they will be available next week. We have been 

waiting for the stock to arrive. This year there will be only books and 

Mathletics subscription will be included in cost, except for Kindergarten.  

 

Below are some pictures od our wonderful year 6 and 

executive.  

Best of luck for 2018 ;) 

 

Term 4 

Friday  

8th Dec 

Reports due  

out 

Monday  

11th Dec  

Christmas    

Concert  

Wednesday  

13th Dec 

Water Fun Day  

Thursday   

14th Dec 

Ice skating  

Friday  

15th Dec 

Movie Day   

Last day of 

Term 4 

Term 1 2018 
Monday 29th 

January 

Staff  

Return 

Tuesday 30th  

January 

Students 

Return 

Wednesday  

31st January 

Kindergarten  

Start  

Tuesday 6th  

March 

School  

Photos 

Friday 6th  

April 

Premiers 

Sporting  

Challenge 

Stage 3  

LMHS 


